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                        Date: December 20, 2013 
Dear Friends and Supporters of   
The Light Millennium: 
 
We are proud to provide “an international platform for the free expression of ideas and experiences 
in order to foster a global connection among all people," since The Light Millennium’s first 'open to all' 
and multi-participatory issue in January of 2000. 
 
 
Background of the Organization: 
The Light Millennium – LM is an open alternative global multi-media platform and cultural organization for 
ALL which has been operating on a voluntary basis since its inception on the web in 1999. The organization 
has embraced and implemented all ideas from all walks of life. Therefore, it is an open platform that does not 
serve to a limited group or community nor does it require an annual membership fee. It is an independent 
non-religious, non-political, not-for-profit (tax exempt status #501-c-3), non-governmental (NGO), 
independent public benefit multi-media and culture organization which has become associated with the 
Department of Public Information of the United Nations; effective December 12, 2005.  Officially formed in 
2001 and based in Queens, New York. 
 
The LM strives to present all ideas in order to increase the number of its regularly active participants on its 
multi-media platforms. The ideas presented from a multi-diverse perspective has been serving a wider 
spectrum, as an example of an ever-increasing participatory approach in order to contribute towards it 
mission "Fostering Global Connectivity," promoting a "'global' Freedom of Expression,” "Removing 
prejudices and cultural diversity," "Working towards cultural globalization and global peace," 
which are in accordance with the “Mission & Vision” of the organization as well as with the Visions and 
Mandates of the United Nations. 
 
We would hereby like to ask for your kind and warm support to enable and empower us further in terms of 
obtaining technical equipment, such as, computers (printers, scanners, video-cameras), also developing and 
enhancing its website further as well as towards the Light Millennium TV’s production and post production. 
Your support will help us greatly. With that, we would be grateful for any amount of tax-exempt donation or 
assistance you may provide to our organization. 
 
With your contributions, the LM will further its efforts in achieving all its goals, therefore, any amount you 
wish to donate will be highly appreciated.  We thank you in advance for your kindness and generosity.    
 
We would like to extend our very best wishes for a Happy Holiday Season and a Wonderful New Year.   
 
The Light Millennium is Your Millennium!   
 
With Peace, Love and Light,  
 
 
Bircan Ünver, Founding President & CEO                               Mujgan Hedges, Sponsorship Coordinator  
The Light Millennium  http://www.lightmillennium.org 
 
Please kindly send your donation (check or money order) to The Light Millennium  
Postal address: 87-82 115th St. Richmond Hill, NY 11418  
If you prefer, you may also donate electronically through our Donation page on 
NYCharities.Org>  http://www.nycharites.org/app/lightmillenium/ 
 
Special thanks to: Yesim Ozel Dorian 


